
 

 

 

 

 

April 25, 2022 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger: 

I am requesting funding for the Arnold Palmer Regional Airport Terminal Expansion Project in 

Westmoreland County, PA for Fiscal Year 2023. 

 

The entity to receive funding for this project is the Westmoreland County Airport Authority located at 148 

Aviation Lane, Suite 103, Latrobe, Pennsylvania 15650. 

 

The funding, totaling $7,000,000, would be used to expand the existing terminal to provide more than 

14,000 square feet of new usable space on each floor and reconfigure the floor plan. This new space would 

accommodate a second Transportation Security Administration (TSA) screening line, as well two new 

passenger boarding bridges. 

This project is an appropriate use of taxpayer dollars because it increases the safety of the TSA screening 

area. Further, the project would drive business and recreational travel to southwestern Pennsylvania through 

increased aircraft boarding capacity and increased secure passenger holding capacity, fostering economic 

growth in the region. 

 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 

 

Very respectfully, 

 

Guy Reschenthaler 

Member of Congress 

 

The Honorable Kay Granger 

Ranking Member 

House Committee on Appropriations  

1036 Longworth House Office Building  

Washington, DC 20515 

The Honorable Rosa L. DeLauro 

Chair 

House Committee on Appropriations 

Room H-307 

Washington, DC 20515   


